
From: Adams, Marcia <madams@oed.sc.gov>
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 4/30/2014 2:39:24 PM
Subject: RE: Thanks

Christian,
Thanks.  When you have a chance, please give me a call.  I need to talk to you about our plan.
 
Marcia
 
From: Soura, Christian 

Sent: Wednesday, April 30, 2014 12:50 PM

To: Adams, Marcia; Boles, Les; Hart, Brenda; Koch, Paul; Avant, David

Subject: Thanks
 
                Thanks for your help on that one – I hope nobody gets into too much trouble…
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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